Town of Partland, Connecticut
Invitation to Submit Request for Qualifications For
Engineering & Design Consultant Services for
Implementation of New Production Groundwater Weil for Portland Water Department
RFQ #2025-04

The Town of Portland is accepting Requests for Qualifications for an Engineering & Design Consultant
Services for Implementation of New Production Groundwater Well for Portland Water Department until
4:00 PM EST on December 19, 2024 by the Office of the Director of Finance, Room 204, located at 33
East Main Street, PO Box 71, Portland, CT 06480-0071.

The specifications for the Request for Qualifications are available for pick up at the Finance Dept. Office,
Room 204, Portland Town Hail, 33 East Main Street, Portland, CT 06480 during normal business hours or
may be requested by email addressed to trobinson@portlandct.org.

Questions may be directed to Ryan O’Halpin, Public Works Director by emaii addressed to
rohalpin@portlandct.org.

Any Statements of Qualifications received after the time and date set forth above shall be rejected. All
sealed envelope or boxed submittals should be clearly marked - RFQ #2025-04 Implementation of New
Production Groundwater Well for Portland Water Department.

Statements of Qualifications will be opened at the Town of Portland’s convenience on or after the
Statements of Qualifications due date. Note that all information submitted in response 1o the Request
for Qualifications is subject to the Freedom of information Act.

The right is reserved by the Town of Portland to reject any or all submittals, to waive any informalities or
defects in submittals, to obtain such supplemental information as may be necessary to review
submittals and to accept the Request for Qualifications that, in the judgment of the Town of Portland,
wit! be in the Town's best interests.

Town of Portland, CT
Submitted By: Tom Robinson, Director of Finance

Dated: November 22, 2024

The Town of Portland is an Equal Opportunity Provider and Employer.



